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Harvesting season - Time to share the results of the INPRO Project! 

After 3 years of a very rewarding interprofessional, international and collaboration within the INPRO-

Project Consortium, we are very proud to show our work and share our results! This can only 

bepresented in an international interprofessional way – therefore, this blog will not only feature the 

work of Team Austria, yet also of the whole INPRO consortium! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 
 

Sandra Jorna-Lakke, PT (Hanze UAS, NL) and Anita Kidritsch, 

PT (St.Pölten UAS, AUT) introduced INPRO at “The European 

Network of Physiotherapy in Higher Education (ENPHE)” 

Conference in Prague (5th to 7th of October 2023). 

 

   

Janny Vedder, DI (Hanze UAS, NL),  

Ingrid Aerts, DI (AP University, BE) and  

Ursula Hemetek, DI (St.Pölten UAS)  

presented INPRO results  

focussing on Interprofessional  

Education at the  

Congress of the  

European Federation of Associations of  

Dietitians (EFAD) in Budapest  

(12th to 14th of October 2023). 

 

 

Claudia De Weerdt, PT (AP University, BE), 

Ingrid Aerts DI (AP University, BE) and 

Sandra Jorna-Lakke, PT  (Hanze University 

of Applied Sciences (UAS), NL) presented 

INPRO at the European Interprofessional 

Practice & Education Network (EIPEN) 

Conference in Bochum (6th to 8th of 

September 2023) 
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For those who have no time to travel, all INPRO materials to facilitate Interprofessional Education 

and Collaboration will be placed soon and become available free to use and download on our 

website https://www.inproproject.eu/! 

Team Austria especially developed guiding materials for implementing and developing 

Interprofessional Education in Higher Education Institutions (HEI) as well as in the Workfield. Both 

Process Guides are based on the practical experiences we made in INPRO over the last three years 

and contain practical examples for the user.  

Stay tuned at www.inproproject.eu 
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In case you missed us at the European Conferences 

there is still a chance to see and experience all the 

INPRO results at our Final INPRO SEMINAR in 

Groningen, NL on the 30th of November 23 (Hanze 

UAS) and/or the 1st of December 23 (Revalidatie 

Friesland) 

 

More information: INPRO end event seminar and 

fieldvisit – registration is open! – INPRO 

(inproproject.eu)  

Register now Registration form INPRO Seminar & 

Field Visit (formdesk.com) 
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